
 
 

Safeguarding 
PCC Safeguarding Responsibilities 

The PCC of St Luke's, Grayshott is committed to the safeguarding, care and nurture 

of the vulnerable within our church community, and also to encouraging an 

environment where all people, especially those who may be vulnerable, are able to 

worship and pursue their faith journey in a safe way.  

We are also committed to the implementation of the Diocese of Guildford 

Safeguarding Policy and Procedures. 

Every year the PCC will review and adopt the Church of England Safeguarding 

Policies, displaying a copy of the signed statement in a prominent position in the 

churches. 

Our appointed Safeguarding Officers and PCC Safeguarding leads are Penny 

Thomas and Hilary Loder.  If you have any Safeguarding concerns whatsoever 

please email them at safeguarding@stlukes-grayshott.org 

https://docs-eu.livesiteadmin.com/d247c06e-6cb1-49a5-a87e-88ea277dfb08/cofe-policy-statement.pdf
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